A.M.A. Chapter 621 November, 2006

DON'T MISS THE



SIRS Annual Awards Banquet



Sunday November 12th at the Covell Town Hall

See page 2 For More details

In this issue...

Minutes from the October 2006 Meeting	. 2
Words from the Prez	. 3
Upcoming Events Calendar	. 4

The SIRS Newsletter is published monthly as a membership service of the

Sentral Illinois Radio Society, Inc. RR3 Bloomington, IL 61704

SIRS and it's newsletter staff assume no liability for any errors or omissions in any articles or advertisements printed herein. Advertisements printed do not constitute endorsements of any product or vendor. In general, publications and products named in the articles or in advertisements are trademarks or copyrights of the product depicted. The contents of the SIRS Newsletter may be reprinted by other clubs with proper credit given, and a copy sent to SIRS. Commercial publications must have prior permission to reprint.

Club Officers

President Tom Kirk ATKIRK24@MSN.COM

> Vice President Patrick Henson

<u>Treasurer</u> Jim Danforth res8rf65@verizon.net

Secretary Todd Guttschow

Newsletter Editors
Mike Wilson
recruiterm@gmail.com

SIRS Web Page http://www.sirs.cc

Club Meetings

Club meetings are held on the second Saturday of each month at the flying field in Covell, IL. Meetings begin at 7:00pm during the winter (CST) and 8:00pm during the summer (CDT).

SIRS, Inc Meetings Minutes—October 14th, 2006

CALL TO ORDER:

President Tom Kirk called the meeting to order at 8:05. There were 16 members present.

PREVIOUS MINUTES:

Vice President read the minutes from the September meeting.

A motion to accept the minutes as read. The motion was second and passed.

TREASURE REPORT:

The treasurer report was read by Jim Danforth. A motion to Accept the treasurer's. The motion was second and passed.

OLD BUSINESS:

Congrats to Bob Hawkes for winning the Thompson Cup.

The SIRS Club will no longer allow the charging of Lipo batteries in any of the buildings on the property. The batteries are to be charged out side of the buildings and charged off of a personal power source. Example..12 volt car charger.

NEW BUSINESS:

The SIRS Annual Award Banquet will be held November 12th At Covell town hall. Happy hour will be held at 5:00, dinner at 6:00, awards at 7:00pm.

Vote passed to buy prizes from Hobbyland and offer the owner and wife a free dinner ticket to the Awards Banquet for his support throughout the year to our club

Club dues to be paid by January 31st.

Wayne Geffon donated a Hanger 9 trainer plane to the club. Thanks Wayne.

ELECTION OF CLUB OFFICERS FOR 2007:

President: Tom Kirk Vice President: Pat Henson Treasurer: Jim Danforth Secretary: Todd Guttschow Newsletter Editor: Mike Wilson

SHOW & TELL:

Bob Hawkes showed us the next new racer with a large fuel tank in his plane.

Orville and Fred donated a trainer plane and engine. Thanks.

ADJOURNMENT:

Motion to adjourn meeting was second and passed at 8:35.

Respectfully submitted by Mike Wilson

Words from the Prez

The 2006 flying season is almost over, very few warm days and calm days left. Looking forward to the 2007 flying season.

Out with the old and in with the new! Elections this year were a close one. I beat myself for the running for President, Pat Henson had to bribe himself for Vice President and Jim Danforth had to fight for his life to keep the Treasurer office. So many people wanted to be secretary. Todd Guttschow has stepped up to take the office. We did not want to hurt anyone's feelings. Thank you very much for Mike Wilson to take over the Newsletter Editor position. Andy Cogswell did a fantastic job as the editor. Thanks Andy.

The SIRS Annual Awards Banquet is weeks away. If there is someone that deserves a honorable mention or award for something done that was done for the SIRS club in 2006 please let me know. Is there a funny story that needs to be told? If so, please contact Tom Kirk at 309-261-6893.

I look forward to serving the SIRS club in 2007 as it's President. It will give me one more year to practice my leadership. This will help me in my campaign for Presidency of the US. I look forward to another year of great flying and new stories. Lets keep it safe and simple and we will all have a lot of fun.

Tom Kirk President

S.I.R.S. Newsletter Editor Mike Wilson 5 Timbergate Ct Bloomington, IL 61704

November 2006

Sun	Mon		Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat		
				1	2	3	4		
		In the coming months							
5	7	SIRS Annual Awards Banquet November 12th 6pm Chili Chilly January 1st 11:30am							
12	1	SIRS M SIRS A Setup a		18					
19	()	-		25					
26	2	27	28	29					